NOTICE

Subject: Book Submission after External Fxaminations

All students are hereby informed that they must return their library books
immediately after the conclusion of the external examinations. The last
date for book submission is 28th January 2025. Failure to return books
by the mentioned date will result in a fine of XS per book per day starting

from 29th January 2025.

You are requested to adhere to this timeline to avoid fines and maintain

smooth library operations.

For any queries, please contact the library staff.
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